
GREETINGS FROM YOUR COMMUNITY DIRECTOR - MARIA FIGUEROA  
 “Our spring has come at last with the soft laughter of April suns and shadow of April
showers”-B.C.S.
Weather is warming up and the snow is melting away. Management understands, most dog
owners allow their pets to go out and do their business on their own during the winter months
and the feces are not picked up right away.

However, during our recent community walks we have noticed a lot of our Westover families
have not been picking up their dog’s feces after every outside visit. Feces are considered
hazardous waste and must be disposed of immediately to prevent from posing risks to the
environment and human health due to the presence of bacteria, parasites, and other
pathogens. 

Please avoid receiving violations that will eventually go to your command and clean up after
your pets immediately after every use. Failure to comply with your Resident Handbook can
result in revoked pet privileges. 

COMMUNITY DIRECTOR
UPDATE
APRIL 2025

Thank you to those families who have taken the time to provide your feedback with the changes
that have been implemented. Please feel free to continue to provide feedback because every tip
provides us with an opportunity to improve or recognize those team members who have
exceeded your expectations. 

Regards, 
Maria Figueroa, HMC Community Director

EARTH DAY 
Date:  April 22, 2025
Time: 3 - 5pm 
Location:  Westover Community Center  
Join us in celebrating Earth Day by planting seeds in
miniature pots to take home and watch them grow. Light
refreshments will be served.  While supplies last 

UPCOMING COMMUNITY EVENT



COMMUNITY REMINDERS

If you have already contacted our local Management and Housing office team and are not satisfied with the
outcome, or if you have words of praise to share, we encourage you to reach out to our senior management.

Nancy.Goodman@huntcompanies.com

Senior Director of Operations
Nancy Goodman 

Maria.Figueroa@huntcompanies.com

Community Director
Maria Figueroa 

 Office Contact Information
(413) 331-6511

Westover@huntcompanies.com
www.westoverfamilyhousing.com

SAFETY  TIPS
Insects, Rodents & Spiders. 

As the weather begins to warm up, the sun begins to come out more

often, as will insects, rodents and other outdoor creatures. As we spend

more time outdoors, remember to keep yourself and your loved ones

safe by remaining observant and inspecting playscapes and

playground for any pesky bugs that may be hiding in the cracks due to

not being used during the colder months.

Evenflo Company, Inc. (Evenflo) is recalling certain child seats and travel systems. Please refer to

Evenflo's recall report for specific model numbers. The child seats and travel systems are missing the USA

recall registration card. As such, these child seats and travel systems fail to comply with the requirements

of Federal Motor Vehicle Safety Standard number 213, "Child Restraint Systems." A missing recall registration

card may result in an unregistered child seat, which can delay recall notification and increase the risk of

injury. Evenflo will mail owners a recall registration card, free of charge. Owner notification letters are

expected to be mailed April 1, 2025. Owners may contact Evenflo customer service at 1-800-233-5921.

SAFETY  RECALLS 

Dorel Juvenile Group (Dorel) is recalling certain Safety 1st Comfort Ride 3-in-1, Boost & Go 3-in-1, Boost &

Go Essential 3-in-1, and MagicSquad 3-in-1 harness booster child seats. Please refer to Dorel's recall report

for specific model numbers. The forward-facing installation label incorrectly states the height range. As such,

these child seats fail to comply with the requirements of Federal Motor Vehicle Safety Standard number 213,

"Child Restraint Systems." An incorrect label may result in an improperly restrained child, increasing the risk of

injury in a crash. Dorel will mail owners a new label, free of charge. The manufacturer has not yet provided a

schedule for recall notification. Owners may contact Dorel's customer service at 1-877-657-9546 or comfort-

ride-recall@djgusa.com.
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